Pupil Visit - Wednesday 5" and Thursday 6" June
This visit is an important part of the transfer arrangements and is an ideal opportunity for
pupils to experience a full two days here at Earlston High School.

On arrival at Earlston HS the pupils will register at the Assembly Hall and then be split into
classes, to follow a first year timetable, which will differ from the timetable they will receive
and follow in August. Further arrangements for their visit will then be explained. They will
be supported by 6t year pupils when moving around the school, who will explain as much
about the school as they can on their way round. One period will be allocated to allow pupils
to meet with their Guidance Teacher. Senior pupils and staff will be more than happy to
answer any questions throughout the two days.

Lunch will be provided free of charge for both days in the school canteen and pupils will have
free choice from the menu. If any pupil does not wish to take advantage of this, they should
bring a packed lunch with them.

Pupils are required to bring a pencil case, a fully charged iPad and P.E. kit on both days.

Pupils should wear the full primary school uniform during the two day visit. Although P7 pupils
will be excited about receiving their leavers’ hoodies, hoodies must not be worn during the
visit due to the health and safety rules that must be followed in our practical subjects.

Pupils will be informed of travel arrangements by their Primary School. Scottish Borders
Council Passenger Transport arrange bus passes through the primary schools for any pupil
who is entitled to transport. However, pupils for whom School Placement Request Forms have
been accepted must make their own transport arrangements.

Above all, we wish the visit to be an enjoyable experience. However, if any problems arise
please do not hesitate to contact the school.



